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Info Sought on Pottawatomie Co Burglary
(KMZA)--The Pottawatomie County Sheriff’s Office is seeking the public’s assistance in solving a
recent residential burglary.

Sheriff Greg Riat says the sheriff’s office responded to a report of residential burglary in the
46-hundred block of Nature Avenue in rural Manhattan on May 23rd.

Riat says the suspect or suspects made entry into the home and removed several construction tools
and pieces of equipment.

He says it’s believed the burglary happened sometime between Saturday, May 21st and Monday,
May 23rd.

The loss was placed at more than $1,000.

Anyone with information on the crime is urged to contact the Pottawatomie County Sheriff’s Office
at 785-457-3353. Callers can remain anonymous.
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